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Avisford Park Toilets Refurbishment  

Aldwick Parish Council has contributed ten thousand pounds towards Arun District Council’s 

refurbishment of the toilets at Avisford Park.  Arun have told us that they 

hope that the work will be finished in time for the Jubilee Celebration 

weekend, although this is subject to supply and Covid issues. We know 

that this facility will be welcomed by sports players, dog walkers and 

those shopping at nearby Rose Green.   Though it won’t be the Tardis 

style convenience of our picture, we think you’ll be pleased with the 

result. 

 

Your Parish Council Needs You! 
 
We have vacancies for Parish Councillors to join our dedicated 
team.  Parish councils are an important part of local government 
and when you join us you will find that no day is the same!  You 
could be dealing with parishioners’ safety concerns, with the 
local allotments or with sometimes complex planning 
applications.  But whatever the issue is, you will be helping to 
improve life in our already lovely Aldwick.  So if you want to get 
engaged with our community, phone or email the Clerk who’ll be 

pleased to give you further information.  
 
Preparing for the Platinum Jubilee 

Many of us will want to hold a street party to mark 
this momentous event and Arun District Council 
has some advice if you and your neighbours are 
thinking of having one.  You don’t need a licence to 
hold a street party that is solely attended by local 
residents.  You may need a temporary road closure 
in which case you should get in touch with 
Highways at West Sussex County Council at least 6 
weeks in advance.  Insurance is not required for 
street parties and nor is a food licence.  However, 

you must ensure that any food provided is fit to eat.  To discover more helpful hints when you set 
about organising your street party, please check out the following government link:    
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/your-guide-to-organising-a-street-party/your-guide-
to-organising-a-street-party  If you encounter any difficulties speak to one of our councillors who will 
be happy to help. 
 
In Brief: Love West Sussex 
If you have a complaint about pot holes, graffiti, damaged pavements or general problems on our 
roads we’re always happy to help you, but did you know that West Sussex have an app and website 
on which you can log these problems?  You will also receive a report when the issue has been 
resolved.  The Love West Sussex app is available for both Apple and Android or you can log your 

complaint in on the Love West Sussex website: https://love.westsussex.gov.uk/reports/home 
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